
 
There have been a lot of questions lately about the Summer Program, Summer Food Program, the Weight Room, 

and Open Gym. At the School Board meeting on 6/22 decisions were made on all these points. Here are the details 

of what’s been decided: 

 

Summer Program 
The summer program will start Thursday, June 25th at 8am and end at 4pm sharp.  The program this year will start 

with a math and reading focus for the first hour, then transition to other activities with an emphasis on doing them 

outdoors. In the afternoons, per tradition, the students will be taken to the pool to swim. Another change for this year, 

we will accept preschool students for emergency responders and healthcare workers. We also ask that each student 

bring their own water bottle.  Registration packets will be mailed out and posted on the website.  

 

Summer Food Program 
The summer food program will open on Thursday 6/25 starting with breakfast from 8am to 9am and lunch from noon 

to 1pm. It is available to any child under the age of 18. Adults can get meals at our regular rates. 

 

Open Gym 
The board, in conjunction with advice from the county health nurse, has decided to open the facility on a limited 

basis. Open gym will happen for basketball on Sundays and for volleyball on Thursdays. The board requests that 

participants sign in and wipe down equipment after the activity. The lockers will remain closed but the restrooms in 

the lobby will be open. Please bring your own water bottles as the fountains may also be closed. 

 

Weight Room 
The board also decided to open the weight room with similar expectations for participants as open gym. Those using 

the weight room are asked to sign in, bring their own water and wipe down the equipment. Our janitorial staff will 

continue to clean both of these areas regularly as well.  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding! 

 

Mike Ehinger, Superintendent 


